
   

 

Parent Information Forum 
Sessions 1 and 2 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Mrs Carol Speight will be presenting a series of forums for parents and carers of K-2 students to                  

provide a deeper understanding of the NSW Primary Curriculum. The forums will also provide an                  

opportunity for participants to ask questions and discuss how they can help support their child                     

in their learning journey.  

The purpose of our Parent Information Forums is to inform, educate, and support                                     

parents and carers to become partners in learning. 

The aim of our MVPS Parent Information Forums is to: 

 Inform participants of policies, curriculum, programs and school initiatives that guide               

and support their child’s education  

 Empower parents and carers with strategies to support their child at home  

 Enable participants to become informed leaders within their school community …and…  

 Open the lines of communication and welcome you as a significant contributor in your 

child’s learning journey at MVPS 

Event:  Parent Information Forum: Session 1 and 2 - Open to Kindergarten parents 

Dates:  Session 1 - Friday 10 August, 2018 - 2pm till 3pm 

 Session 2 - Wednesday 15 August, 2018 - 3:30pm till 4:40pm 

Focus:  A parent guide to the NSW primary syllabus documents, curriculum and outcomes for                       

Kindergarten students  

 Venue: MVPS Tech Room  

Content: Participants will develop a deeper understanding of the NSW primary syllabus                   

documents, the curriculum and outcomes that are covered in Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten), and                  

how parents and carers can help support their children at home. 

This session is an introductory forum which will be followed by additional forums that focus on 

specific learning areas, such as reading and writing, and the skills students require at their level     

of development.   

How to register: Register to attend Parent Information Forum: Session 1 or 2 at the school’s front 

office. There will be a maximum of 30 places available for each session. Thank you. 

 

 


